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KITCHEN  
MANAGER 
SPOTLIGHT 

Alisha McFadden  

New EMS Kitchen Manager-In her own words; 

I grew up in a school kitchen and have helped and learned numerous things. Even 
after I graduated and left home I still would give a hand anytime I went back.  

Most of my jobs have been surrounding food, handling money, and of course 
customer service. I have run many different point of sale systems. 

Alisha has worked in McCall-Donnelly SD, Boise SD, a camp cook, coffee barista, 
pizza maker, and in a Pre-School Academy.  

We are glad to have her and her family in our valley, and delighted to welcome her 
to our team. 

 

 

 

 

   
  

 

 

Please Help Us Spread the Word! 

Current year Free/Reduced meal applications are available. Applications are required to be 
renewed annually and qualify based on new year income. 

Information is available on our website at www.emmettschools.org, Facebook and Instagram. 

We encourage families to read the Parent Letter that includes the Income Guidelines for each 
meal status. 

For example a family of 4 can have a household income up to $57,720 and qualify for reduced 
price meals.   

This is a huge savings for family budgets.   

Applications can be filled out anytime during the school year when there is a change in 
household income or additional family members, seasonal workers, layoff due to injury, or if 
company layoffs occur. 

 

 

Historic Data 

June 30, 2024 District Wide 
Free-Reduced Percentage: 
43.85% 

Approved meal applications 
drive funding for many 
programs in our district and in 
our community.  

Please call our office if you 
have any questions, 208-365-
4084 or email Sherri Olson, 
solson@isd221.net 

This institution is an equal 
opportunity provider. 

  


